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On behalf of the Humane Society of Calvert County, | would like to thank
BW Unlimited, and specifically, Christine Hill, for helping to make our recent fundraiser
so successful. Christine went above and beyond to make sure we would have an
outstanding silent auction.

She met with me prior to the event to help me pick the right items for our patrons.
She also came to our venue the day before our fundraiser since we were there
decorating and putting the final touches on the auction. She had many great ideas
about how to display our items in order to get the best traffic flow. On the evening of the
event, Christine was there with her husband, Brad, to help with the auction and answer
any questions someone might have had regarding the items.

We look forward to working with BW Unlimited next year and for many years to
come. Christine, save the date for next year's event, which will be held on April 5, 2014.

Thank you from all of us at HSCC!
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